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As we approach the festive season, we want to extend our heartfelt thanks to you, our valued clients, 

for entrusting us with the protection of your most treasured assets throughout the year. Your continued 

support is the foundation of our business, and we are deeply grateful for the trust you place in us. We 

wish you and your loved ones a blessed, peaceful, and joyous holiday season filled with cherished 

memories.

For those unexpected moments, it is important to remember that you have access to a 24-hour 

assistance facility. Knowing where to reach out in an emergency can make all the difference when 

you're on the go.

Here are some practical tips as you prepare for the holidays:
1. Emergency Preparedness: Have your 24-hour roadside assistance number handy. A quick 

response can turn a challenging situation into a manageable one.

2. Home Security: As you gather with family and friends, ensure your home security is in order. Check 

that backup batteries for alarm systems are functioning and that doors and windows are secured.

3. Safe Travel: Review your travel insurance before setting off to make sure it covers your needs. 

Keep necessary documents accessible and share your itinerary with someone you trust.

4. Fire Safety: Be cautious with festive lights and candles, and always turn them off when unattended 

to prevent accidents.

5. Online Shopping Security: Protect yourself from online scams by sticking to reputable sites, and 

confirm the security of your transactions before making purchases.
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6. Disposing of Packaging: Discard boxes discreetly after holiday purchases to avoid drawing 

attention to valuable items in your home.

7. Social Media Caution: Share your holiday experiences online with care — consider posting after you 

return to keep your home security intact.

8. Review Your Insurance Policy: Before your holiday adventures, review your policy to ensure any 

high-value items you’re traveling with are covered.

9. Christmas Gift Coverage: If you receive a special gift this season, let us know so we can update your 

coverage accordingly.

10. Vehicle Safety: Always store items out of sight in your vehicle, and ensure it’s securely locked to 

prevent theft.

Thank you once again for your loyalty and trust in NSB.

May you have a safe and joyful holiday season, and we look forward to

serving you in the coming year.


